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By s 40TH AND W STREETS
R LINCOLN, NEBRASKA
January 22, 1960
Mr., Carl W, Dabelstein
1712 B Street
Omaha, Nebraska
Dear Mr. Dobelstein:
I received your report on reception of KOLN-TV on January 18,
1960, The report on the programs you gave correspond with our
schedule.
Thank you for your report.
Sincerely,
D.R. Taylor
Chief Engineer
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